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The American Cuemaker's Assciation has elected two members to the Board of Directors.
They are:

Dale Perry of DP Custom Cues, Orange Park, Florida.

Dale graduated from the University of North Florida with a Bachelors of Business
Administration degree. He started making cues part time in 1987 and started making
them full time in 1992. He is one of the Founding Members of the ACA and one of the
original members of the Board of Directors. Dale has been instrumental in many of the
decisions made by the ACA and has won a well deserved re-election.

Richard Chudy of Richard Chudy Custom Cues, Pleasant Hill, California.

Rick learned the rudiments of cuemaking in the early to mid '70's, while living in the
Detroit area. He started making cues in earnest in 1985. Rick attended several colleges
including Northern Michigan University and Wayne State University where he majored
in fine arts. His prime interests were painting and sculpture. Rick brings a strong business
background to the Board of Directors and will provide a strong cohesive presence.

Other members of the Board of Directors are Michael Bender of Bender Cues, Ernie
Gutierrez of Ginacue, and Jerry McWorter of McWorter Custom Cues.



